
Oddi wrth: Chris O'Neal <chris@tpgnw.co.uk>  
Anfonwyd: Dydd Llun, 31 Hydref 2022 12:32 
At: Trwyddedu <Trwyddedu@gwynedd.llyw.cymru> 
Pwnc: Objection to proposal 
 
Dear Licensing Section. 
 
We as operators of approx 30 vehicles in your county wish to oppose the new proposal. 
 
We firmly believe these proposed changes have been considered with no consultation with the trade 
or the service users and do not show a reflection of what the trade wants or needs. 
 
May I point out that increasing the nightly rate to 60% will force more drivers to shift from day 
working to night working and currently the need for taxi services in the day time is great especially in 
and around the peak times etc.  
 
What would be good is a proper consultation with the trade and whilst you're at it consideration 
should be given to making it compulsory that all vehicles take card payments. 
 
Regards 
Chris  
 
The Premier Group North Wales  
 


